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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who uploaded a baby photo to Tapestry, the 

children loved sharing them with their friends. 

Weekend task… 

 

We have noticed that some children are 

still struggling to write their name  

independently; please practise this at 

home with them.  If your child can write 

their name independently please  

concentrate on correct letter formation. 

Forest School  

 

Please see the list below for this half 

term’s Forest School groups. 

 

 

Letters and Sounds 

 

 

Here are the letter sounds for next 

week... 

Monday– j 

 

Tuesday– v 

 

Wednesday– w 

 

Thursday– x 

 

Friday– y 

 

Please talk to your child about which 

words begin with each sound and help 

them to write each word.  We would 

like you to upload a short video on to 

Tapestry of your child talking about 

their words.   

Monday 15th 

November 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 18th  

November 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Ellis 

Amelia-Lily 

Joe 

Marleigh-Rose 

Macie 

Ava 

Harry N 

Jack 

Edward 

Arlo 

Amelia 

Logan 

Clay 

Kaiya 

Lacey 

Corey 

Forest 

Lorenzo 

Lexi 

Seb 

Hannah 

Brody 

Eli 

Charlie S 

Paisley T 

Ella-Rose 

Clara 

AJ 

Tyler 

Reading Records 

 

It is so important to read daily with your 

child.  Please write in your child’s yellow 

reading record everyday; the children  

receive stickers for their chart 

every time you do!  When their 

chart is full they receive a 

prize from Benji. 


